
Dear Ms. Fang-Fang Ji, 

 

Greeting from Phoebe of BMS Publication team. I reply you on behalf of corresponding 

author Prof. Wei. 

 

Enclosed pls find the revised paper. We revised it according to your comments. 

As for the audio core tip, the MP3 file is also attached for you and the content could be 

found in the paper. 

 

But as for grant number, we haven’t it. This study is a survey not a clinical trial, which is 

financially supported by my company Bristol-Myers Squibb. It is the company internal 

budget. As far as I know, if the financial support is from a foundation or national program, 

there would be a grant number and grant approval. However, this study isn’t. 

 

We look forward to your understanding. And please believe that we have tried our best to 

prepare all the documents that the journal requires. You could call me for any details. And if 

smoothly, could we move to the next step of publication? Thank you very much! 

 

Any further comments, please feel free to let us know.  

Once again, thank you! 

 

 

 

PHOEBE YAN 颜芙彬 | Associate Manager, Strategic Medical Communication 

Bristol-Myers Squibb | Global Medical Affair, China 
17F , Wheelock Square, 1717 West Nanjing Road, Shanghai 200040, P.R.China 

Phone: +86 021 2321 8435, Mobile: +86 15026865771 

Email: fubin.yan@bms.com 

 


